
Helping People Help Themselves 

7251 E. 49th AVE.   •   COMMERCE CITY, CO 80022   •   PHONE 303-321-2533   •   FAX 303-321-3556 

May 22, 2024 

To Whom it may concern; 

Please be advised on April 23, 2024 we hosted an Open House Neighborhood meeting at our facility located at  
7251 E. 49th Ave Commerce City CO 80022. In attendance was President of SSF Sharol Wells, Executive Director Brad 
Lucero and Director of Development Robyn Winters as well as Nathan Chavez City Planner from Commerce City. The 
meeting was at 5:30 pm, and no one from the public was there. Please let me know if you have any further questions and 
thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Brad Lucero 
Stout Street Foundation 
Executive Director 








